

Roebourne District High School 2024 School Council

			Acknowledgement to Country: Liz			
	Mir	nutes of Meeting				
Date:	6 June 2	024		Business arising previous minutes		
Time:	3:00pm			Plan to minimise risk during movement of buildings – Liz		
Location:	Roebou	Roebourne DHS Art Studio		advised meetings held with ADCO to manage the large vehicle		
Chair:	Liz Ritch	ie		movement and have traffic control.		
Attendees	Ross Hu	mphries, Beth Smith				
Community				2. Connecting with local mentoring – Liz has met with other		
Attendees Parei	its Danielle	Geary		community		
Attendees Staff	Arty Din Evans,	nitrov, Leanne Fyfe, Rebecca I	Nelson, Suzanne	3. Pedestrian crossing between Secondary to Primary – City of		
Apologies:	Matt He	witson, Matt Warth, Lexi Cass	sin, Susan Grylls,	Karratha have replied that they will collect data on road usage.		
	Ellery Sa	talking with the student counc opening of the redevelopment 2025.		opening of redevelopment – Liz uncil, shirts for all students for the ent which we foresee will be in early		
				 School Council members link to apply NCCHC – Suzanne attached link to email reminder of meeting on 6/6/24. 		
		La ta	600	<u> </u>		
Time Item	ntation of	Recommendations	Summary of Discus		Attached presentation	
	ntation of	Rebecca Nelson and Elle	Connected Learning: Connecting our learning to Country, Community and Curriculum. Integrate the		Attached presentation.	
	with links to way learning	Walker	curriculum which i	s relevant with our students. Using all Islander Educators Officers.	Ross gave a suggestion for students to make a design for an	

		Language teacher is heavily involved. Working with CSIRO	AFL shirt by adding their story through design.
Election of Chairperson a nominations members		Liz, Beth and Gabby completed board training. Chairperson nomination: Ross nominated Danielle Geary - Danielle accepted position. Ross nominated self as deputy, seconded by Liz Ritchie	Suzanne to forward information to Danielle regarding Chairperson information.
Sever non attenders	Arty	The school is partnering with Mitsy at Participation, currently working on program for one young person with NBAC and linking with Ashburton. Looking for pathways for our sever non-attenders and their interests to partner them with getting Jobs and Skills.	
Art for redevelopme	nt Liz	Artwork/mural on the wall of the Gym wall. Planning on workshops with Artist in residence using the KREI funding.	Ross will send a contact for the art completed in Wickham around the shops.
Funding/Staff	ing	Forecast Total Variance to date: \$294,926 The school has been working on placing funds in Reserve cost centres in preparation for the new buildings to ensure ICT like computers and other technology required to keep up to date with today's learning strategies. The school has started the year understaffed. The	
		Principal appointed a recruitment agency which was costly but effective. A primary teacher will commence at the end of term 2 The school has had a recruitment drive to employ local people to fill casual roles as Education Assistant, AIEOs and School Officers.	
		Strong future camps are being planned for term three with budgets underway.	

.

Meeting Closed	5:00pm	Next Meeting date	Thursday 5 September 2024	Chairperson signature	Signed by Principal in the absence of Tash Walker – chairperson.	Date	6 June 2024
				cultural awar and Kalsyn Sr was full of in immensely g their learning Berry Street attended by joint venture Chevron, BP Our new Stud Pilbara Educa attendance, j	Start of Term 2, Professional learning for all staff in cultural awareness was delivered at 5 Mile by Marshall and Kalsyn Smith from Burnugurndi Artefacts. The day was full of information, which the staff enjoyed immensely gaining important information to support their learning plans. Berry Street training (Trauma enforced training) was attended by seven of our staff and funded by KREI, joint venture partners, Woodside Energy, Shell, Chevron, BP and MIMI. Our new Student Service Coordinator is working with Pilbara Education Regional Office on increasing attendance, joined by our newly appointed Attendance Officer – Deanne Alec.		